
Groton Greenway Committee 
Open Session Minutes January 30, 2015 

Town Hall 

 

David Pitkin called the meeting to order at 7:00 PM in the small downstairs meeting room at 

Town Hall. Members Marion Stoddart, Adam Burnett, Carol Coutrier and Craig Gemmell were 

present.  

 

Upon a motion by  Marion, seconded by Adam, it was  

 

VOTED:  to send a letter of support for the Groton Trails Committee universally accessible trail 

in the J Harry Rich State forest. The Committee is very supportive of all efforts to provide 

access to the Nashua River by people of all abilities so that they can appreciate its rejuvenation 

and enjoy its beauty.  

 

The vote was unanimous. 
 
Upon a motion by Carol, seconded by Marion, it was 
 
VOTED: to adjourn. 
 
The vote was unanimous. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Carol Coutrier 
   
 

 

 

 


